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Dear Derrick and Anne 

 

Ref: Biotech aesthetics: exploring the practice of bio art 

 

I have now considered your resubmitted paper and am happy to accept it in its current form, which 
will now be forwarded to the publisher for copy editing and typesetting.  

 

You will receive proofs for checking, and instructions for transfer of copyright in due course. 

 

The publisher also requests that proofs are checked through the publisher’s tracking system and 
returned within 48 hours of receipt. 

 

Thank you very much for your contribution to Culture and Organization and for your patience in 
addressing successive rounds of reviews and editorial comments. We look forward to receiving 
further submissions from you. 

 

All the very best, 

 

Jo Brewis 

Co-editor, Culture and Organization 

 

 


